
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF  
MEETING OF THE ALABAMA ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT COMMISSION 

 
 
In light of the Governor’s Directive regarding the Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak and recommended 
health and safety measures to follow to help deter the spread of the virus, the meeting of the    
Alabama Environmental Management Commission scheduled for April 10, 2020, has been cancelled. 
 
This notice is hereby given this 3rd day of April, 2020, by authority of the Chair of the Alabama 
Environmental Management Commission. 
 
 
     Samuel L. Miller, Chair 
     Alabama Environmental Management Commission 


